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Comments: Comments Regarding Special Limited entry permits for Mt. Jefferson, Three Sisters and Mt.

Washington Wilderness Areas, USFS proposal.  

 

 

Regarding Special limited entry permits and day use fees:

If there is good science and documentation, showing that certain areas of the Mt. Jefferson, Three Sisters and

Mt. Washington Wilderness areas are over used and overcrowded, causing environmental damage, I can

understand and I am supportive of limiting access to certain areas. However, if the science and documentation is

not conclusive, continued monitoring, is in order.

 

I vote NO for over night or day use fees, these are our public lands.

It's acceptable for us to take our turn for getting limited entry permits, if needed, but no fee for a permit. 

 

There should be no need for additional wilderness rangers, because there will be less people at a given period to

manage, because of limited entry. 

As taxpayers, we are already paying for the administration of the US Forest Service. It is not acceptable to have

to pay a processing fee to a private business.

 

I agree if, day use entry permits are needed, USFS should provide them, on a first come first served basis, with

out cost.  

 

Submitted by Redeem O'REILLY,

Email redeemoreilly@gmail.com

 

Sent from my iPhone

 


